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12.11.21 

Dear Parents / Carers  

Firstly, many thanks for all of your support and co-operation as we progress through this Autumn Term. Here are just a 
few reminders this half term, along with our Christmas arrangements this year.  

Wellbeing 
 
Congratulations to Mrs Rhiannon Richards who has been recently appointed as our new Wellbeing, Pastoral Care and 
Inclusion Office. Mrs Richards has already introduced herself through a personal portrait letter. We look forward to 
working with all families, in many different ways, over the coming year. 

Parent / Carer Questionnaires 
 
Thank you for completing our school questionnaires sent to you either via text message or the Parent App. We will 
respond in due course with responses and school actions after compiling the responses received. Please complete the 
Parental View Questionnaire by Friday 19 November.  
 
INSET Days 
 
We have 3 remaining INSET days which are: 
Monday 28 February 
Friday 29 April  
Monday 20 June  
 
PE / Uniform 
 
Pupils are asked to attend school wearing their PE kit on PE days. School PE kit is suitable footwear, dark tracksuit 

bottoms and a white top. We kindly ask that you adhere to these colours and not allow bright, colourful clothing.  

A minimum of two windows are open in all classrooms every day to allow for consistent natural ventilation. Please 

ensure that your child brings a jumper and coat to school. 

Christmas Arrangements 
 
Christmas Concerts: This year, all year groups will be making a recording to wish you all a Merry Christmas. These 

recordings will be digitally provided via Hwb learner accounts free of charge for parents/carers to enjoy. Only pupils 

with permission will be filmed.  

Christmas Dinner: Wednesday 8 December                                                                    

Christmas Jumper / Own Clothes Day: Friday 10 December     

Special Visit: Bro Ogwr has also received a special message from Father Christmas to say that he will visiting us here at 

Bro Ogwr before the end of term. All classes will have a chance to visit Father Christmas, as a whole group and not 

individually. If you do not wish for your child to visit with Father Christmas with the class, please inform the class 

teachers or school office.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind Regards 

Sharon Jayne 

Headteacher 
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